
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
FCC Equipment Authorization branch 
 
 
Subject:  Request for replacement of SAR Test Report 
Applicant:  Fujitsu Limited 
FCC ID:  EJE-WL0009 
Form 731 Confirmation Number:  EA955430 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We are re-submitting the revised SAR Test Report for above subject. 
Please replace the SAR Test Report submitted on June 13, 2005. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
______________________________ 
 
Hisayuki Kioka 
UL Apex Co., Ltd. 
Head Office EMC Lab. EMC Service Dept. 
E-mail:  Hisayuki.Kioka@jp.ul.com  
 


